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Galloway, NJ - A concert by Rock and Roll Hall-of-Famer John Sebastian of The Lovin’ 
Spoonful, originally set for Sunday, Nov. 15,  has been rescheduled for Saturday, April 23, 
2016 at 7:30 p.m. at the Stockton University Performing Arts Center on the main Galloway 
campus. 

The Box Office will contact ticketholders, who can exchange the tickets for another concert, hold 
onto the tickets for Sebastian’s rescheduled show, or receive refunds. The Box Office may be 
reached Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at 609-652-9000. 
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